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WEBSITE:

We are here for you during this unprecedented time.

Given recent developments around COVID-19 we will only be available for dental emergencies. Please call our 
main number should you have a need. You can also visit hellodent.com to find immediate urgent care options. 
For all routine visits we will reschedule once normal operations resume.

HOMEPAGE:  (ALERT ON HOMEPAGE OF EACH PRACTICE – POP-UP STICKY)

An important message regarding COVID-19. We are here for you and accepting emergency visits.

(LANDING PAGE COPY)

Your oral care is our number one priority and if you or your family member has a dental emergency, we are here 
for you. 

If this is an emergency please call our main number immediately, so we can actively address your needs.

You can also visit hellodent.com to find immediate urgent care options or to request a future appointment. 

We will be reaching out to reschedule all of your routine visits once normal operations resume.


